
Parkway Central Ice Hockey Club 

1563 Timberlake Manor Parkway 

Chesterfield, MO 63017 

https://www.parkwaycentralicehockey.com/ 

 
Dear Parkway Central Hockey Families, 

I hope this message finds you well and that you're enjoying the summer. We are thrilled to announce 
the start of hockey camp this evening at the Maryville University Hockey Center and share some 
exciting updates for the upcoming season. 

Exciting News 

Parkway Central will debut a Junior Varsity team this fall! Additionally, we will continue participating 
in the Mid-States Varsity League, the Gateway B League this winter and the Mid-States B League 
next spring. We have many opportunities for your player to enjoy some game time playing 
experience. Registration will be opening by the end of the week. 

Coaching Staff Updates 

Our coaching staff has undergone some recent changes: 

  Varsity Team: 
  Head Coach: Chris Reed 
  Assistant Coaches: Bill Jardine and Tyler Osborne 
  Team Trainer: Brandon Smith 
  Junior Varsity Team: 
  Head Coach: John Winkler 
  Assistant Coach: Ted Rumpf 
  Gateway B League Team: 
  Head Coach: John Winkler 
  Assistant Coach: Todd Cohen 
   

Uniform Updates 

We are excited to unveil redesigned Colts uniforms, created/designed by the players. The new 
jerseys, shells, and socks will cost $350.00. The black shells (pants) will be owned by the team. 
Families will receive $50.00 refund upon the return of the shells in good condition at the end of the 
season. 

Financial Updates 

Unfortunately, the cost of playing hockey continues to rise. Area rinks have increased ice sheet prices 
by an average of 35% per hour, leading to higher league fees. Mid-States has raised fees significantly 
for all levels as well. 

These increases will also affect Parkway Central's costs for the upcoming season. The St. Louis 
Youth Hockey Foundation has financial assistance opportunities. Please follow this link for more 
information: www.stlyouthhockey.org 

We look forward to seeing everyone at hockey camp tonight and kicking off the fall season together. 

Sincerely, Ed Nieman 
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